
Last  chance  to  register  for  the
online summer course 2022 of the
Hague  Academy  of  International
Law
Tomorrow (3 July 2022) is your last chance to register for the online summer
course 2022 of the Hague Academy of International Law (both public and private
international law). Click here.

More information is available here. The poster is available here.

The summer course 2022 will be offered this year both on-site in The Hague and
online,  which  is  great  news  given  the  disruptions  caused  by  the  covid-19
pandemic the previous years.
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